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GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM FORM 
AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10 

_______________________________________________________________      _ 
 
DATE OF MEETING:   January 24, 2012 
 
TITLE:     Approval of Bond Related Projects  

2) Award of Contract for Parking Space Recapture Based on Responses to 
Request for Bid (RFB) 11-0025 

_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
BACKGROUND:  
 
The construction of the driveway to the new Facilities Support Center resulted in the loss of 
24 parking spaces.  In an effort to recapture the lost parking spots the existing lot and open 
space will be reconfigured to add 18 parking spaces, including 2 new handicapped spaces, 
to the current configuration. 
 
Request for Bid 11-0025 for construction to complete the scope of work begun with the 
construction of the Facilities Support Services building at Wetmore Center. The current 
work, site improvements to include grading, paving, electrical, masonry and concrete was 
bid to all construction contractors registered with the Purchasing Department and posted to 
the Print Room & Shirley’s Plan Service. Eleven contractors responded with priced bids, two 
of which were deemed non-responsive. Please see below the priced bids less tax. 
 

KappCon  Caymus 
Gonzalez 

Associates 

Kittle 

Construction 
M&S Paving K.A.Z 

SQP 

Construction  

Trinity SW 

Contractors 

RK Sanders 

Company  

$90,808.00 $96,824.00 $99,948.00 $102,825.00 $109,400.00 $117,300.00 $121,049.95 $124,244.00 $124,429.00 

 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
RECOMMENDATION:   
 
The Administration recommends the Governing Board approve the Award of Contract for 
Construction Services for Parking Space Recapture to KappCon based on their response to 
(RFB) 11-0025.  
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
INITIATED BY:                                              

    
                                                                    

_________________________________________________________________________ 
Scott Little, Chief Financial Officer     January 13, 2012  

               ___________________________________   
                                                                           Vicki Balentine, Ph.D., Superintendent 


